It is so important to support our BIPOC community in all health agencies. Programs aimed at underserved, oppressed communities
will create change in the major public health issue of racism. Please continue to support this effort through stipends and retention.
As a faculty as Portland Community College, | see the high numbers of my students of color that drop out due to lack of financial

support. This bill is imperative.



